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JUNE 2022 NEWSLETTER

Wednesday 22nd June 2022

Dear parent(s) / guardians

Please find enclosed a copy of your child(ren)’s End of Year Report. 

If you would like to discuss any aspect of the report or your child’s progress, please contact the office and arrange to speak to the class teacher.

This week we are looking towards ‘transition’ and preparing to say ‘Good bye’ to our wonderful P7 Class of 2022 and ‘Hello’ to our 19 new P1 pupils for September 2022. We welcomed P7 parents and families in for a special leavers assembly on Tuesday afternoon, which can be viewed on the website. 

P7 pupils will go to their new schools for the day on Thursday 23rd. P2-6 pupils will also have the chance to visit their new classes for a ‘Moving Up’ day on Thursday and our new P1 pupils will join us for the morning.

We are looking forward to Sports Day on Wednesday, weather permitting. Parents and family are welcome to join us from 9.30am – 12 noon.

We will also celebrate a whole school End of Year Mass with Fr Chester in St. Tierney’s Church on Tuesday 28th June 2022 at 10.00am. Everyone is welcome to join us and we hope to see many family and friends there. We would like to thank Fr Chester for his guidance and support throughout the school year.
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Good Bye and Good Luck to our amazing P7 pupils:

Carla, Éire, Aine, Brian, Julia, Mia, Joseph, Seán-John, James, Darren, 

Grace, Olivia, Leah, Elouise, Alannah, Niamh, Emma, Ella, Alexa, Grace, Lexi, James, Karl, 

Matt & Ellen.


SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

School jumpers can be ordered  from myclothing - https://www.myclothing.com and S.D Kells may also have some. My Clothing also have cardigans, hats, bags and fleeces. Full uniform should be worn at all times and should be clearly marked with the child’s name. Please remember pale blue or white polo shirt and navy/black bottoms should be worn for PE. No jerseys etc allowed. Please check throughout the year that the name has not washed off uniform items as this causes problems in returning jumpers etc. to their owners.  


PARENTAL SUPPORT
On behalf of the staff may I express sincere 

possible to come along to our AGM which will be held in September.

Charities we have supported this year include; 

Team Hope Shoe Box Appeal, Trocaire Lenten Campaign 

and Marie Curie. 

We appreciate your continued support and

wish you a happy and safe summer holiday.

Mrs Murray (
CLASS ARRANGEMENTS FOR 2022 – 2023 SCHOOL YEAR





Primary 1 & 2 Mrs Michelle Beacom


Primary 2 & 3  Mrs Elaine Murray & Mrs Edel Trotter (Principal Release)


Primary 4      Mrs Sharon Conlon


Primary 5 	   Mrs Maeve McElroy (Mrs McAloon to cover)


Primary 6 & 7 Mr Gerard McMahon


We look forward to welcoming Mrs Beacom back from her maternity leave and we would like to congratulate Mrs McElroy on her lovely pregnancy news. �We also wish Mrs Eimear O’Reilly all the best as she takes a career break and thank her for her hard work and commitment to the school over the past 3 years.





MUSIC


Master McCabe will be with us in Tuesdays for music.





STAFF


A special word of thanks to our kitchen staff Caroline, Majella & Anne Marie for providing us with excellent service this year. 


Thank you also to Paul our caretaker, Joanne our Secretary and to all of our teachers, Classroom Assistants and dinner supervisors who make such a valuable contribution to school life. 





CHARITY AND FUNDRAISERS


This year you have so generously supported our school fundraisers and the following charities:


Team Hope Shoe Box Appeal


St. Vincent de Paul – Christmas collection £200


P4 pop up shop - £200 between St.V de Paul & school garden


Marie Curie Yellow Daffodil Day - £155


Trócaire Lenten Appeal - £100





We will have the draw for the Garth Brooks tickets on Tuesday 27th June. Please send in any entries and money before this. Extra line sheets available if needed.





We are delighted to announce also that we have been awarded £6800 from Live Here Love Here to further develop our school gardens. Work on this will take place next school year (.








A Provisional Holiday and School Closure List for 2022-23 is available on the school website.


�


Please contact me at � HYPERLINK "mailto:emurray339@c2kni.net" �emurray339@c2kni.net� if you have any queries over the summer.





REMINDER:


SCHOOL CLOSES 12NOON on THURSDAY 30th JUNE.


NO SCHOOL DINNERS 





Wishing everyone a happy and healthy summer break and we will see you on      1st September 2022 (.











P.T.O


